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Saturday's scheduled Conference Carolinas men's volleyball match between Pfeiffer University
and Lees-McRae College has

      

been postponed due to poor road conditions, announced Director of Athletics Craig McPhail. No
makeup date has been determined as of yet. Lees-McRae returns to the court on Friday,
February 22 when the Bobcats host Erskine College in league play at 7 p.m.
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